
Please note that this event will be filmed and 
recordings will be available to watch by the public 
online via YouTube/Lincolnshire Co-op’s website.

If you do not wish to be photographed or filmed, 
please let a member of our team know. We have a 
no filming zone in our main stage hall, please ask a 

member of the team for more information.
 

If you’re attending with children under the age of 
16, we recommend you sit in the ‘no filming zone’ 

at this event. If you are happy for your children to 
be recorded, a parental consent form should be 

completed today.
 

For more on how we collect and process your details, 
please refer to the privacy notice provided. 

Filming & photography  
in progress


